
 

 

Feedback: Departmental Bargaining Chamber 
 

Salaries demands negotiations 

Members have been informed about this issue in previous editions of the Informus (copies can be 

obtained from the PSA’s website on www.psa.co.za or from any PSA Provincial Office). Members will 

recall that the PSA tabled the following demands in the previous bargaining forum meeting: 

 

Salary increment of 12% plus the 2%, increment on shift allowance, insourcing of security and cleaning 

services, amongst others. 

 

The employer stated that it would respond to the PSA’s demands in the next bargaining forum meeting 

after receiving a mandate from the board. The PSA has since written a letter to the employer, demanding 

to conclude negotiations before the end of May 2021. Should there be no movement from the employer, 

the PSA will consider using remedies at its disposal for negotiations to be concluded. Members will be 

informed of developments. 
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